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 ACA Mental Health Service Expansion – Behavioral 

Health Integration (BHI) Funding Opportunity 

Announcement (FOA) HRSA-14-110 

• The purpose of this competitive grant opportunity is 
to improve and expand the delivery of behavioral 
health services through the establishment 
orenhancement of an integrated primary 
care/behavioral health model at existing health 
centers. HRSA anticipates awarding $50 million to 
support 200 grant awards of $250,000 each to 
current Health Center Program grantees in Fiscal 
Year 2014. This grant opportunity is supported by the 
Affordable Care Act (P.L. 111-148). 

 

• The application deadline for this grant has passed. 

 



ACA Mental Health Service Expansion – Behavioral 

Health Integration (BHI) Funding Opportunity 

Announcement (FOA) HRSA-14-110 

 

 

• $50 million to support 
approximately 200 awards of up to 
$250,000 each.  

• Behavioral health services include 
mental health and substance abuse 
services.  

• HRSA EHB due April 3, 2014 



 ACA Mental Health Service Expansion – Behavioral 

Health Integration (BHI) Funding Opportunity 

Announcement (FOA) HRSA-14-110 

• Applicants must propose a plan for 
achieving or enhancing a fully-
integrated primary care and behavioral 
health services model of care. The plan 
must include:  

• —Use of screening, brief intervention, 
and referral to treatment (SBIRT) and 
other evidence-based practices.  

• —Use of a team-based, integrated 
model of care.  

 



 

Fiscal Year 2014 Affordable Care Act Health Center Expanded Services 

HRSA-14-148 

CFDA# 93.527 

1. 

• On June 3, 2014 Health and Human Services (HHS) 
Secretary Kathleen Sebelius  announced the availability of 
up to $300 million under the Affordable Care Act to help the 
nation’s community health centers expand service hours, 
hire more medical providers, and add oral health, 
behavioral health, pharmacy, and vision services. 

• Applications for this funding opportunity 
announcement, were due on July 1, 2014. 

 

http://www.hrsa.gov/grants/apply/assistance/es/esinstructi
ons.pdf 

 

 



HRSA’s Website 

www.hrsa.gov 



Grants Home Page 

www.hrsa.gov/grants 
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CAPT Hernan Reyes, M.D. 
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